
National Trust - Winkworth Arboretum Restoration

We are very pleased to announce we have been appointed by National Trust to

provide Quantity Surveying and Contract Administration services to deliver a

new visitor centre, landscaping works and integrated car park at Winkworth

Arboretum, Surrey.

The project primarily aims to restore and upgrade the provision of facilities at

the site to include a café, shop, toilets, visitor reception and of#ce space to

attract more visitors to the Arboretum whilst ensuring the continued care and

restoration of the surrounding woodland and landscape. 
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